
It's Not Too Soon to Be Thinking 
About The High Holidays 

 

   

To order, drop by the temple office or mail a check to Temple 

Israel, 200 State Street, Portsmouth, NH 03801. To pay with a 

credit card, log into your Shulcloud account and click on the 

Lev Shalem Order form under the "forms" tab. 

 

Name: ___________________________  

___ copies for personal use   ___ copies to donate 

Bookplate dedication text:  ___________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

In honor of Rabba Kaya's 

one-year anniversary as our 

congregational rabbi (July 1), 

a true blessing to our Jewish 

community, we have the 

opportunity to 

purchase the High Holiday 

Mahzor. Consider buying 

one for yourself and one for 

the congregation. 
 

$36 each! Order by July 12, 2021! 
 


